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Summary	of	Key	Points	from	the	BCLGA	Executive	Meeting	March	2019	
	
County	Lunch	and	the	Vice-Captain's	Meeting	-	Final	arrangements	for	these	events	were	
discussed	and	agreed.	
	
County	Match	Week	-	Detailed	planning	will	start	in	April.	
	
Gala	Day	-	Friday	26th	July	at	GXGC	-	The	Executive	reviewed	the	proposals	by	the	
subcommittee.	It	was	agreed	that	tickets	would	go	on	sale	from	March	27th.		
	
Finance	-	The	latest	financial	position	was	discussed.		It	was	agreed	to	consolidate	the	
Association's	insurance	policies,	resulting	in	a	reduction	in	cost	with	an	increase	in	cover.	
	
Competitions	-	A	significant	portion	of	the	meeting	was	spent	considering	various	
competition	issues.		

• The	finals	of	the	Winter	foursomes	are	scheduled	for	Monday	15th	April	at	
Lambourne.	

• The	Summer	leagues	start	on	17th	March.		
• Coronation	Medal	entries	have	been	extended	to	end	March.		
• The	first	round	draw	for	the	Bucks	Shield	has	been	done;	12	clubs	got	byes	and	8	

teams	have	to	play	off	to	get	into	the	last	16.		
• The	summer	knockouts	have	all	been	drawn	and	contestants	informed.		
• The	Summer	Meeting	is	being	held	on	10th	July		at	Harpenden	Golf	Club,	

Hertfordshire.	Entries	are	now	being	received.		
• Venues	for	the	2020	major	competitions	are	under	discussion.	

	
County	Championships	on	May	12th	and	18th/19th	-	Sally	Harborne	has	had	a	planning	
meeting	with	the	host	club,	Burnham	Beeches.	More	entries	are	required.	
	
Communications	-	509	BCLGA	members	have	opted	in	so	far	(out	of	a	potential	2800).	
Topics	for	the	next	Delegates	meeting	were	considered.	The	first	Captain's	newsletter	will	
be	issued	shortly,	then	monthly	or	as	required.	
	
Various	governance	issues	were	discussed	including	Succession	planning	and		England	Golf	
Director	nominations.	
	
The	next	meeting	is	scheduled	for	May	23rd	2019.	
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